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Dear Parent / Carer,  
Happy new year to you all!  January has been a fantastic month for the pupils at Cherry Orchard.  Iõm so 

pleased with how well they are developing their learning behaviours and how keen they are to challenge 

themselves in class.  You will have already received a letter about our current project to develop our 

School Values - please remember to log on to the online survey and contribute your thoughts and ideas.  

Itõs important that everyone is involved in moving Cherry Orchard forward in 2016. 

Quote of the month:  
òIf you canõt fly, then run; if you canõt run, then walk; if you canõt walk, then crawl; but whatever 
you do, you have to keep moving forward.ó -  Martin Luther King Jr. 1929 - 1968 . 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL ROAD SAFETY SURVEY 
 

School Council have conducted a 

Road Traffic Survey.   There are 

many areas of safety that need to be 

addressed from children getting out 

of cars in dangerous places to cars 

parking on pavement endangering 

people walking past. 

We have lots of ideas to try and  

improve the situation - please see our 

flyer which is  

being distributed 

this week. 
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hƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ ос ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ¸ŜŀǊ р ŀƴŘ с ǇǳǇƛƭǎ 
ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ /ƘŜǊǊȅ hǊŎƘŀǊŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ [ŜǾŜƭ н 
IƻŎƪŜȅ ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘΦ  ¢ƘŜȅ ŎƻƳǇŜǘŜŘ 
ŀƎŀƛƴǎǘ ǇǳǇƛƭǎ ŦǊƻƳ wƻƻƪŜǊȅΣ DǊŜǎǘƻƴŜΣ {ǘΦ 
!ǳƎǳǎǝƴŜΩǎΣ {ǘ /ƭŀǊŜΩǎΣ {ǘΦ ¢ŜǊŜǎŀΩǎΣ hŀǎƛǎ 
!ŎŀŘŜƳȅ CƻǳƴŘǊȅ ŀƴŘ ²ŜǎǘƳƛƴǎǘŜǊΦ 
²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ¸ŜŀǊ с ƘƻŎƪŜȅ ǇƭŀȅŜǊǎΣ  
wƻƳŜƭƭΣ wƻƘŀƴ 5Σ wƻƘŀƴ ¢Σ aȅŀŀΣ WŀŘŜ ŀƴŘ 
[ƛŀ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ŜǾŜƭ о ƎŀƳŜǎΗ 

!ƴŘ ǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ¸ŜŀǊ р ŀƴŘ 
¸ŜŀǊ с ǎǇƻǊǘǎΩ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎΦ  ¸ƻǳ ǳƳǇƛǊŜŘ 
ƳŀǘŎƘŜǎ ǾŜǊȅ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŘƛŘ 

ǳǎ ǇǊƻǳŘΦ   
²ƛǘƘƻǳǘ ȅƻǳΣ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ 

ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΗ  



 

 
 

EDUCATIONAL VISITS AND ACTIVITIES 

MOSAIC 
 

The Year 5 girls who took part in the Mosaic  

Programme visited the new Birmingham City 

University Campus to receive their Graduation 

Certificates.  The girls and mums who attended 

had a really good day and were so impressed by 

the facilities that they now want to attend  

university one day!   Thank you to all the mums 

and to Miss Taylor (headteacher) and Mrs Kanda 

(parent governor) who also joined us on the trip. 

YEAR 1 VISIT COVENTRY TRANSPORT  

MUSEUM 
As part of their topic on 

Transport, Year One    

visited Coventry 

Transport Museum. It 

was really interesting to 

learn about the different 

types of transport from 

the past. They really  

enjoyed  learning about 

how cars and bikes have 

changed through the 

years.  

ALADDIN  
 

Children in Year 2 had a wonderful time at 

the theatre.  They watched the pantomime 

óAladdinô at the Hippodrome.  Children 

had first-hand experience of exciting  

Settings and props, dramatic lighting and 

sound effects and amazing costumes.  They 

also enjoyed the atmosphere of a live  

performance and were part of a very  

responsive audience. 

YEAR 6ôs CHOCOLATEY DAY! 
 

As part of their history topic about the 

Ancient Mayan Civilisation, Year 6 had a 

taste-tastic chocolate experience last 

week.  They learnt about the origins of 

chocolate, how it is made, and more  

importantly, how to make it delectable! 

The visiting chocolate expert also taught 

the children all about Fair Trade and 

their responsibilities as consumers.  Year 

6 also learnt a lot about the South   

American climate and how it is perfect 

for growing cacao beans, which are still 

grown there today.  As a result, they have 

produced some excellent pieces of  

writing full of interesting facts. 


